
  

RESOLUTION 09-20-03 

 

 
APPROVAL TO APPLY FOR A HAZARD MITIGATION GRANT PROGRAM (HMGP) 

PROJECT. 

 

WHEREAS, the City of Hartsville desires to apply for a Hazard Mitigation Grant Program 

(HMGP) through SCEMD on October 1, 2020, to address a need for a generator for City 

Hall; and 

 

WHEREAS, the city seeks a grant in the amount of approximately $112,682 (80%); and 

total project costs are estimated to be $140,852.  The city’s match would be $28,170 

(20%).    

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by the Mayor and Council of the City of Hartsville 

that the application for the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) grant is hereby 

approved. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City Manager is hereby authorized 

to execute all required documents; 

    

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, in meeting duly advertised and assembled 

this 8th day of September 2020. 

 

 

 

                 _____ 
            Carl M. (Mel) Pennington IV, Mayor 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST:      ___ 

    Sherron L. Skipper, City Clerk 

 

 


